
  

 

   

 

 
Great news! Annual rate change information for 2020 AARP® Medicare Supplement Insurance Plans, 

insured by UnitedHealthcare® Insurance Company, is now available for the state listed below. 

         The rates in the following state will be effective January 1, 2020.  

Florida  
 

 
New for 2020! 

 As of January 1, 2020, members enrolled in an AARP Medicare Supplement Plan in most 

states can take advantage of beneficial services through At Your Best by 

UnitedHealthcare™.1 This new offering includes health and wellness resources, a fitness 

component2, discount programs and support services - all at no additional cost! 

 Effective in 2020, male and female rating will be implemented in most states resulting in 

different rates based on the individual’s biological sex. In Florida, this change impacts 

both current modernized plan insured members (those with plan effective dates of June 

1, 2010 and later) as well as new enrollees. Members with plan effective dates prior to 

June 1, 2010 will remain in their current rating structure. 

Note: If you do not see a particular state listed above, continue to watch your inbox for future 

emails on 2020 rate information. Emails are sent to agents who are certified to offer AARP 

Medicare Supplement Insurance Plans in the states listed. You can also refer to the JarvisWrap 

for 2020 rate announcements. 
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